
Weekly Notices  16 – 20 March 
 

• Remember the South Canterbury Congress Sat / Sun 4 & 5 April. 
 
This is your Club’s premier Tournament of the year and usually attracts 
between 100 and 120 players on both days. The Teams Competition is played 
in two Grades (Open & Intermediate). The Pairs Competition is played in three 
Grades (Open, Intermediate & Junior).  
 
On the whole this allows players to play against others who are of a similar 
ranking -- unlike a large number of All Grades Tournaments. Please consider 
playing in this event at a level that is appropriate to your grading. Find a 
partner and enter soon. 
 

• In light of current concerns regarding Covid-19, please use the Hand Sanitizer 
when coming and going from the club room. Of course anyone feeling unwell 
should please stay home.  Further information from NZ Bridge is posted on the 
notice board. 
 

• Noise levels are getting loud between play. Please be considerate of others 
and keep your voice down. 
 

• Please play each board within the allotted time. Directors are encouraged to 
speak to slow players. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 


